GOODWIN & SCHWINN
LAWYERS

H.W. GOODWIN SECURITY STATE BANK BUILDING

W.H. SCHWINN WELLINGTON, KANSAS

May 24, 1959

Mr. Forrest C. Allen
Director Physical Education
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Phog:

I wish to acknowledge recelpt
of your letter enclosing a copy of your letter to MNr,
Kissick. I called Claude and talked with him about Mano
Stukey and was advised that he had interviewed Mr. Kissick
and made a very favorable impression,

I have also shown your letter
to Mr. Schwinn and we are both going to do what we can for
this youngster about whom you speak so highly. 1 do hope
very much that we will have a graduate of the University
at the head of our athletic department here at Wellington.

Monk Edwards is going to be
rather a difficult coath to follow. He has had exception-
ally good material and I think is a splendid coach. 1
believe that his high school teams were the best drilled
high school teams that I have ever seen, He reallytaught
them something about the fundamentals of football and
football strategy. If you should have an opening on_
your staff at Lawrence for some good man, 1 believe that
you would make no mistake if you should give MNr. Ldwards
a trial. With best personal wishes, 1 am

Very truly yours,

W. Goodwin.
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